
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

UNDER THE OPEN MEETING LAW 

FOR 

TUXEDO FARMS LOCAL DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 
 

 

The Board of Directors for the Tuxedo Farms Local Development 

Corporation will be conducting a meeting on September 13, 2018 

at 6:00 PM at the Tuxedo Town Hall, One Temple Drive, Tuxedo, 

New York. This notice is given in order to comply with the Open 

           Meetings Law. 

 

             Dated: September 6, 2018 


